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Health
BUREAu OF HEmL sERvicEs

DEPARTMENT  OF  HEALTH.  EDUCATION, AND  WELFARE:
PuBLIC  HEALTH  SEFtvICE:

7915 EASTEF3N AVENUE

SILVEF=  SPRING.  MD.   209fo

REFER  TO:

March   27,    1967

\

Dear  Ptr®   Albert=

Thank  you  for  your  letter  of  February  22,   1967,   concerning  the  appoint-
ment  of  an  Executive  Off icer  to  the  Indian  Health  Area  Of fice  at  Oklahoma
City,   Oklahoma.

trfe  appreciate  the  interest  that  members  of  the  Inter-Tribal  Council  of
the  Five  Civilized  Tribes  and  other  benef iciaries  have  shown  in  the
Oklahoma  Indian  health  program.     Because  of  the  concern  expressed  by
many  of  the  Oklahoma  Indian  beneficiaries  that  the  position  be  filled
with  an  individual  familiar  with  Oklahoma  Indian  problems  and  health
programs,   the  Division  of  Indian  Health  reissued  a  vacancy  notice  for  the
Executive  Officer  position  on  March  8,   1967,   for  a  period  of  30  days.
Knowledge  of  Oklahoma  Indian  problems  and  health  programs  has  been  in-
cluded  in  the  criteria  for  consideration  of  qualifications  for  filling
the  position.    We  assure  you  the  concern  expressed  by  beneficiaries  of
the  program  and  interested  individuals  will  be  given  proper  consideration
in  our  review  of  applications  for  the  position®

I

"e  will  be  glad  to  keep  you  apprised  of  developments  in  this  matter.    Your
continued  interest  in  the  Indian  health  program  is  greatly  appreciated.

Sincerely  yours,

8drf/th
E.   S.   Rabeau,   M.   Do
Assistant  Surgeon  General
Director,  Division  of  Indian  Health

Honorable  Carl  Albert
House  of  Representatives
Washington,   D.   C.   20515
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